
PRESS RELEASE 
SOFT RE-OPENING 

BROOKE COUNTY COURTHOUSE 
 
Starting Monday, May 4, 2020 the Brooke County Courthouse will begin a soft re-
opening. Only WV RESIDENTS will have access regarding ESSENTIAL BUSINESS 
through APPOINTMENT ONLY. With the EXCEPTION of the County Clerk’s Office; 
access will be granted to local Attorney’s and their staff by assigned days.   Please 
call the appropriate department before visiting to determine if your business 
requires a face-to-face appointment. If business can be conducted by mail, phone, 
or on-line, please use those options. If you show up to the courthouse without an 
appointment, you may be turned away.  
 
Upon entranced to the Courthouse FACE COVERINGS (not provide) are REQUIRED.  
 
Contact information:  
  
Website:    brookewv.org 
Sheriff Department 304-737-3660  Option 1  
Tax Department   304-737-3663 
Assessor    304-737-3667 
County Clerk  304-737-3661   
Voter Registration  304-737-3668 
Circuit Clerk   304-737-3662 
Health Department 304-737-3665 
Magistrate Court  304-737-1321 
Prosecuting Attorney 304-527-4220 
Probation Office  304-737-3669 
Ambulance Service 304-737-7094 
Animal Shelter  304-394-0800  *Tuesday – Friday Appt. Only* 
 

We are looking forward to serving the public! 
 
If you are showing the following systems - FEVER, COUGH, SHORTNESS OF BREATH 
- PLEASE stay away from the Courthouse. We want everyone to stay healthy! 


